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This is to inform you that three seats are available for NCC students’ 

admission for First year students (boys only). The admission trial will be 

scheduled on 25 January, 2021 at 11 AM in the college premises. 

All the interested candidates must reach well before time and report to Dr. 

Jai Vinod, Care Taker Officer (email- jaivinodm@gmail.com). 

Everyone is advised to strictly follow COVID-19 guidelines laid by MHA and 

must bring No Objection Certificate from parents/ guardians for 

participating in the above mentioned trials. 

 

 

Prof C Sheela Reddy 

Principal 

 


